
Hello SaveBCLP friends,


Thanks to all of you who rolled up your sleeves and dug into hard ground on October 
23rd to help with the restoration project. The extended period of elevated reservoir 
levels in 2023 killed lots of native vegetation and introduced invasive plants.  Our group 
focused on the area above Fisherman’s Trail.  Over 30 SaveBCLP volunteers teamed 
up with BCLP staff to place erosion control and plant hundreds of native shrubs, trees 
and grasses.  Lots of invasive plants were also removed.  


This is the second year Save Bear Creek Lake Park has teamed up with BCLP staff to 
help with needed projects.  While our primary purpose is to resist the reallocation 
proposal, we want to help the park thrive and look forward to future volunteer 
opportunities.  


Happy Trails,


Katie Gill

Director, Save Bear Creek Lake Park



